 Oregon State University Retirement Association

Board Meeting Minutes – Wednesday May 9, 2007

Members present: Nancy Evans, Erin Haynes, Kathy Heath, Ken Krane, Bobbye Koeper, Kathy Meddaugh, Bill Smart, Curt McCann, Barb Stuber and Gary Tiedeman.  

Retiring-President Ken Krane called the meeting to order at 5:00pm.

The election of Board officers for 2007-08 was held.  A motion was made and seconded to accept the following slate of officers.


President – Kathy Heath


President-Elect – Bill Smart


Treasurer – Kathy Meddaugh


Secretary – Nancy Evans

Unanimous approval was given to accept the meeting dates and times for 2007-08.  The Board will meet the third Friday of the month from 10:00-12:00 noon.


June 15


No July meeting


August 17


September 21


October 19


November 16


December 14 (this is the 2nd Friday)


January 18


February 15


March 21 (may need to change)


April 18


Annual Meeting May 14

Approval by verbal agreement of those present was made to be a part of UWRA Board of Directors and to take turns hosting their annual event.

There was discussion regarding making funds available to the Member Services Committee.  It was approved that the Member Services Committee be allowed an annual budget allocation of up to $1000 in Foundation funds for program expenses.

Respectfully submitted,

Nancy Evans

Secretary

